

## District 22 Meeting Minutes 8/10/2025

- Meeting Convenes
- Sean taking minutes
- Minutes from last meeting approved
- GSR Reports
  - Rick reports AC running this summer, costs
  - Rhonda, question about women's luncheon. Request for info on day and time distributed in a timely manner so everyone can participate and plan ahead. Previously hosted by South County Group. Tickets selling out really fast. Does this event rotate in the spirit of service as far as different groups hosting each year? New venue? Message to Ana about the women's luncheon.
  - Brianna - Open door contributions question vs. snack investing
  - John - Melody, leadership challenges by core members in the group, people saying "this is the way we've always done it" and reverting back to the old format.
  - Julia shares the idea to come from an encouraging place and a focus on newcomers rather than
  - Wayne - has solutions for monitoring AC units. Shares suggestion on posting his report
  - Kathe - Central Office report for count on GSRs
  - Elisa - Announces SLOYPAA campout and as available as registrar
  - Matt - Pioneer 24 meetings happen weekly at Pioneer, challenge of coordinating with secretaries and the time it takes vs. turnover by the time the list is generated  
Question: Is that something the steering committee goes over and how does that work?  
The idea is make it an open sharing and open invitation  
Passing on a new meeting, is there a sobriety requirement? It's suggested, 4th Tradition
  - John shares the difference between how does each steering committee stay responsible to each group
  - Annette shares the value of having By-laws
  - Julia: Early risers still kickin
  - Annette: Women's big book study Tuesday's at noon 15-25 in attendance
  - Reports:
  - Treasurer
    - Sonia sent financials today but they didn't go out to the group in time
  - Chair
    - Service Workshop Recap
      - Workshop was a success
      - Around 35-45 in attendance
      - Workshop debrief is part of Old Business
  - Technology Chair
    -
  - Convention Liaison - Bert
    - 15 marathon meeting slots still open, need golfers

- Al Anon luncheon is full and closed
- No QR for marathons themselves, QR goes to main meeting
- Will ask the committee about BBQ
- GSR list

**Motion by Judy for District table at convention next year**

Seconded by Julia

Brianna volunteers to be a part of it

- Why have a table?
- Why have a GSR
- General service information
- Region Events
- Hopefully inspire workshops
- Concepts, inventory,

○ Alternate DCM

- Position opens as the district like grapevine
- We are cohosting with district 52 Santa Maria & District 6 in Santa Maria. Will be at the Vets Hall in Santa Maria in August 17th
- Vets hall sets up chairs but we need
- 7am coffee
- Will confirm with Marla about Wi-Fi about

- PI/CPC - Bonnie

○ GSR reports:

- New Business - add the idea of a district inventory

Five dollars

10 dollars suggested donation to help cover costs and

Who is the point person

Service food serving slots 8-9am, and

- Motion to adjourn, seconded, motion carries.
- Meeting closed out with Responsibility Statement.